
Why I support the Touch a Life Fund at NCCF  
 

 

 

I grew up with barely enough money to get by in New Canaan and I know 

firsthand how difficult it can be. I also know that people can struggle in this town 

despite its affluence and it is not always comfortable to ask for help.  

Yet, I flourished because of the kindness of friends and neighbors.  

The Touch a Life program has taken this personal kindness to the next level and I 

am happy to be able to give back and be part of more organized effort to reach out, 

protect and support our neighbors. 

 

- Eileen Thomas 

 


